
Note Home September 21-25

Just a reminder- our district is going to continue on the hybrid schedule through 
the month of October.  Group A will attend Tuesday and Thursday next week.  
Group B will attend Monday, Wednesday and Friday. An October calendar is 
coming home this week.  It will show the attendance days for the month of 
October.  It also lists names for Show and Share.  If your child’s name is listed 
please send something they would like to share. We will put the item in our Show 
and Share bag when it gets to school.   Write 3 clues for them to share. This is a 
great way for our students to work on problem solving skills and also to practice 
speaking in front of the class.

IPads are now with your children.  Please charge them at home and be sure they 
come back and forth to school each day.  We have talked with the children about 
the care of the devices and have encouraged them to keep them in their back 
packs when they are not in use.  Preschoolers learn best through play and 
exploration.  Screen time should make up a very small part of their day. We have 
sent home a name bag- milk caps that will spell out the children’s name. This can 
be added to their beans and playdough as hands on activities for non-attendance 
days.

Thank you for completing your pet sheet.  We are charting and graphing the 
information.  We want to make a display with pictures of our pets.  You may send 
pictures in your child’s folder or you may email them to me and I will print them 
off.

The children have worked together to make pet houses out of boxes.  These are 
used each day during choice time.  Waiting for a turn is hard!

Our stories this week were- Mrs. McTats and her Houseful of Cats, Little Fox’s 
Surprise, Otis and the Puppy, The Golden Acorn, and McDuff and the Baby.

The children all painted their rocks.  We hope to hide them on the square next 
week.

We are loving this weather and have been enjoying lots of walks, running, riding 
the trikes and just being outside!

Mrs. Miller




